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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN;

Please note: We,the undersigned, wish to register our objection to increased night flights
as proposed with the introduction of the new second runway at Dublin Airport.

Currently, the number of night flights are barely tolerable and we do not wish to this increase imposed
on residents on north county Dublin.

Yours faithfully,

William Dunne / Colette Dunne




